
 
4’s May Newsletter  

Wow! Our last newsletter of the year. I cannot express how proud of each and every one of 
these kiddos I am. The growth Kayla and I have seen is amazing. Every single one of your 

children is so special and unique and it has been such a gift to teach them. Every time I think of 
the 4’s moving on to kindergarten, I have to try to not get teary.  

 
• We will not be doing book orders this month due to time constraints.  
• Goal for May: Have a wonderful summer and create so many fantastic memories! 
• This month’s themes are Mothers & Fathers, Camping/Frogs and Graduation! 
 
• We will be doing graduation t-shirt printing on Wednesday, May 14th. Please make sure to 
send your child’s t-shirt in BEFORE that date! (These are just for fun.  They can wear them on 
graduation but they don’t have to) 
 

You're Invited To Our Graduation Celebration 
Wednesday, May 21st, 2024 

Last 45 minutes of class 
Everyone is invited 

 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 
3’s May Newsletter  

 
Thank you to all of our kiddos and families for a great year.  It has been so fun getting to know 
your kiddos and be a part of their first school experience.  We hope you all have a wonderful 
summer and we look forward to their 4yr old year.   
 
Reminder registration for Fall 2025 is Due May 10th.  Registration is online this year.  
 
 
• We will not be doing book orders this month due to time constraints.  
• Goal for May: Have a wonderful summer and create so many fantastic memories! 
• This month’s themes are Mothers & Fathers, Camping/Frogs and Graduation 
 
We will do a Goodbye the last 15 minutes of class on Thursday, May 22.  Everyone is welcome! 


